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Comments: It is my opinion that e-bikes are motorized vehicles and that powering a motor with a battery versus

gasoline is not a meaningful distinction.  I believe they should not be allowed on Forest Service trails.  Trying to

restrict certain types while allowing others would seem very difficult to manage. I imagine increasing motorized

access will be detrimental to wildlife.  Thank you.


